CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

MONTREAL 25th November 1919.

Dr Frank D.Adams

Acting

I have your letter of the 24th instant.

I had not heard that Admiral Beatty was likely to

next month and I should be rather surprised if he and
Jellicoe would reach this part of Canada at the same
your Information 1is
lonel Ballantyne
and urge the claims of the University - this I anm doing
to-day.

Yours very truly,




